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Please advise if you can have a short MS Teams meeting with us this Thursday to briefly discuss
your request for information. We also have clarity seeking questions in respect of that request.
Please let us know.

Kind regards

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 4:50 PM
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
c

Subject: RE: ALRSA - Access to information in terms of PAIA

We hereby acknowledge receipt of your correspondence below, which is receiving our attention.

Our telecon of this afternoon also refers. Due to the amount of information requested, and with
year-end season being upon us and employees taking leave, we are unable to respond to your
request on the deadline of 23 December. We request that you extend the deadline to end of
January 2023.

Kind regards




From: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:20 PM
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Subject: [External] ALRSA - Access to information in terms of PAIA

| trust you are well.

By way of introduction, my name is_. | write on behalf of Animal Law Reform
South Africa.

Kindly find attached a request for access to information in terms of the Promotion of Access to
Information Act 2 of 2000, as well as a covering letter with more information in respect thereof.

You may have received an email from me on Thursday, 17 November 2022. Unfortunately, there
was an error in the attachment to that email. It was therefore recalled. We now enclose the
correct attachments and apologize for any inconvenience caused.

We look forward to receiving your response to this email within 30 days of the date hereof (i.e.,
by no later than 23 December 2022).

Kindly acknowledge receipt hereof.

Kind regards,

Outreach: External Liaison
Animal Law Reform South Africa

outreach@animallawreform.org

Follow us on Social Media
Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | LinkedIn

This message as well as all information and/or attachments hereto are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and access
to this message by anyone else is unauthorised. Should you not be the recipient for which this communication is intended, any disclosure, copying or
distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error,
please immediately notify the sender hereof. Animal Law Reform South Africa is not a registered law firm or law clinic. Any and all communications,
information, documentation and other content provided by us should not be construed as and does not constitute legal advice. These are for informational
purposes only and should not be relied on.
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